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UNITED STATES
% } : NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
i, } YWASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

December 6, 1979

Note To: Leonard Bickwit
Office of the General Counsel

Attached is a copy of a contract we
hold with our consultant, David Schultz.
I do not believe a copy of this contract
has been made available to ou before.

‘

Mitchell Rogovin, Director
NRC/TMI Special Inquiry Group

cc: E. Halman, CON
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